Republic of the Philippines

CITY ASSESSOR’S OFFICE

Ground Flr. Legislative Building
Quezon City Hall Compound, Quezon City
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TO : Ms. Regina A. Samson

City Gov’t. Office Head

Communications Coordination Center SIS0

15th Floor High Rise Bldg. '--?m-mm‘m' —] =

Quezon City Hall, Quezon City OO?aine?,yéni
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FROM : Mr. Rodolfo M. Ordanes Ceater

City Assessor
SUBJECT : Ease of Doing Business Requirements from the Philippine Embassy

in Washington DC

DATE : July 15, 2014

In compliance with your letter dated July 10, 2014, we are submitting
herewith the letter-reply addressed to Mr. Guillermo Luz of the National
Competitiveness Council, relative to Item No. 5 on Registering
Property.

For her perusal and appropriate action.
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